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Robinson, Kelly

From: Glenda Allison <glendaallison18@windstream.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 8:39 PM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Reg 6 public comment

Categories: Holiday

Director Keogh, 
Ok- so now more fields are being asked for to spread hog waste. This is from a factory operation that was said to have "gone 
above and beyond all requirements" necessary for this kind of CAFO. And now two ponds need to be emptied to install 
pond liners- when we were told an extra thick clay liner was put in to begin with.  
The Karst was there all along just ignored. 
Will the algae keep getting worse? 
Will there be more and more "no swimming" signs? 
Will all the fish die? 
How embarrassing ADEQ. 
 
Glenda Allison 
2835 Hwy 221 So. 
Berryville, AR 72616 
 
Sent from my iPad 


